
Cusop Parish Council 
Clerk’s Report, December 2021

1. Playing fields. One of the posts supporting the noticeboard for the playing field has
rotted through and collapsed.

2. Parish Contractor
The Parish Contractor has not yet resumed his duties, following sick leave, and our 
anticipated meeting has not taken place. I have asked him to confirm when and if 
he expects to return to Cusop and deal with the backlog of tasks. Mr Illingsworth 
was kind enough to clear the leaves in the Dingle.

3. CiLCA Training
I recently attended “Fun With Finance”, completing my CiLCA training.

4. Resiting of Dingle bench. 
I have provided Balfour Beatty with photos and plans showing the proposed new 
site for the bench to be moved from opposite Ty Coch Farm to a verge further up 
the Dingle.

5. Precept. 
The council’s application for a precept of £8500 has been submitted.  

Jane Stannard 10th December 2021 


